
Our Ref: HHU/Prom
10th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Year 11 Prom – Thursday 10th July 2025

We are excited to let you know that we will be holding the Class of 2025 Year 11 Prom at Barton Hall & Spa on Thursday 10th July 2025.

Format of the evening will be:

· Doors open 7.30pm (Red Carpet Arrival) with Photo opportunities
· Drink on arrival
· American Hot Buffet Meal
· Awards
· Complimentary DJ & Disco
· Finish promptly at 11.30pm

There is a formal dress code for all students attending.

The cost of the tickets will be £50.00 per ticket and a non-refundable deposit of £15 per ticket is required by Friday 1st November 2024.  This price is a maximum price per head and is likely to decrease after the exact number of students going is known.
You will have the possibility to pay this remainder of this ticket by instalments:
1. £15 by the Friday 10th January 2025
2. £20 (or the remaining amount) by Friday 21st March 2025

The cost includes exclusive use of the venue (we will be the only prom event in the evening), red carpet arrival, decorations for all tables and entertainment. Only soft drinks will be available during the evening. STRICTLY NO ALCOHOL, VAPING or SMOKING IS PERMITTED. Anyone who arrives at the venue under the influence will NOT be permitted to enter the venue.

Parents/Carers are responsible for the student’s transport to and from the venue.

If your child would like to attend, please make your payment online via Wisepay, our secure online payment system. 

Tickets will be issued to students prior to the event, and these must be brought to the event to gain entry.

Attendance at the prom is subject to the student following the school’s behaviour policy. The school has the final decision regarding whether a student can attend and could remove this privilege if they feel behaviour and attendance is not in keeping with school expectations.

We are very excited to celebrate the end of Year 11 with the Class of 2025! If you need any further information or financial support, please contact me directly h.huchet@huxlow.northants.sch.uk

Yours sincerely
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Mrs H Huchet
Assistant Headteacher
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